02 July 2012
oY Department of Labour

Joshua Grainger
fyi-request-372-e48bf25c@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: 12/03399
Dear Joshua Grainger

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 29
June 2012, received 29 June 2012, requesting

a) the Refugee Quota Branch, detention manual (document no. 10 in
the response to me)

b) the draft MOU between Dol and various agencies to support open
immigration detention in the event of a mass arrival (no 11)

c) the report entitled "Mass Arrival of Illegal Immigrants:
Compliance Operations Branch Response Plan" (no 3)

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If
you have any enquires regarding your request, you may contact us via email at
OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz or

Liz McMillan

Government Executive and Ministerial Support
Labour Group

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
PO Box 3705

Wellington 6140.

You can expect to receive a response by 30 July 2012,

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Executive and Ministerial Support
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